

Family First P2P Newsletter



Welcome to the November edition of the monthly parent newsletter. We hope this newsletter provides you with useful information for your family and highlights of what your children are working on in the Pathway to Dreams Program.

Resources

Scan here to see:

Georgia Disability
Resources





Highlights

DID YOU KNOW?



All students enrolled in the P2P Pathway to Dreams Program have completed a Career Interest Survey to explore their strengths and interests and how they relate to a potential future career. This activity utilized self-reflection and interactive activities.

Upcoming Events

Family Learning Session

"What resources are
available for my child with
disabilities and our family?"

PART 2 -- through Zoom

December 18th @ 12:00-12:30

PM and 5:30-6:00 PM

(Flyer Coming Soon)



Roadmap to
Success: Parent
to Parent of
Georgia
Scan Here:



The contents of this publication were developed under a grant number H421E230027 from the Department of Education. However, those contents do not necessarily represent the policy of the Department of Education, and you should not assume endorsement by the Federal Government. (Authority: 20 U.S.C. §§ 1221e-3 and 3474)

